
 

 

 
 

September 19, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division has shortlisted the top ranked firms for RFP No. 
58-24, Citywide Signs, Banners, and other Miscellaneous Items and proceeded to make primary award 
recommendation to Florida Graphic Services, Inc. and a secondary award recommendation to both AMI 
Graphics, Inc and Outdoor America Images, LLC dba OAI + Rainier, for a period of one (1) year, with two (2), 
one (1) year renewal options.  The ranked firms in order are as follows: 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst II at (727) 444-
8527, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-
4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Kelly Rogers 
Kelly Rogers 
Procurement Analyst II 
 

 

 


